
At the February 16, 2021 meeting held virtually, the Kent City Schools Board of 
Education took the following action: 
 
SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 Discussed Davey Elementary’s Purple Star Award for recognition of military 
families and reviewed calendar for 2021-2022. 
 

GENERAL BUSINESS: 

 Heard financial reports. 

 Approved bills. 

 Approved sliding scale tuition for preschool. 

 Approved summer school tuition rates and coordinators salaries. 

 Approved quotes for athletic equipment. 

 revised agreements for College Credit Plus with Stark State College and The 
University of Akron. 

 Approved activity budget for RHS eSports Club. 

 Approved resolution to retain legal services for construction matters. 

 Approved membership in Ohio High School Athletic Association for 2021-2022.  
 
PERSONNEL ISSUES: 

 Approved the retirements of Robyn Elia, grade 5 at Walls; Ellen Hardgrove, 
Intervention Specialist at Roosevelt, and Kay Walker, secretary at Roosevelt. 

 Approved the appointments of classified, substitutes, tutors and aides. 
 
MISCELLANEOUS: 

 Accepted $3,379.22 in donations., 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


